
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          December 07, 2021 
 
Dear FJSHS Parents/Guardians, 
 
This is a follow up email to the Skylert Message that you received earlier this evening. Please read all of the 
information carefully and if you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Main Office at 815-938-
2175. As always thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
All JH Students Sixth Grade through 8th Grade are expected and will continue to be in person as our rate of 
positivity continues to be low amongst our JH Population. 
 
All HS Students Freshmen through Seniors will be remote learning from Thursday, December 9th through 
Friday, December 17th. We will use tomorrow (Wednesday, December 8th) as a planning day and HS 
Students will not need to be logged into their classes. Once we begin remote learning on Thursday all HS 
Students will be expected to log into their individual classes for their normal class times. This includes our 
WACC Students as well. All HS Students should expect an email tomorrow with details and reminders of their 
schedules, times, and instructions on how to log into their classes remotely. They should also expect an email 
from their individual teachers with specific instructions for each class. 
 
As we realize some students may need to come into the building tomorrow to get all materials, including their 
chrome books and charges, we have scheduled a block of time from 10:00am through 2:00pm for students to 
pick those materials up. If they have a JH sibling, materials can be sent home with them as well. 
 
First Semester Finals will be pushed back and will be rescheduled for Tuesday, January 4th, and Wednesday 
January 5th. 
 
All HS Activities, Practices, Games, and Concerts scheduled from December 8th through December 17th will 
be canceled at this time. Please continue to look at our District Calendar for updates. Mr. Zick will be in 
communication with HS Coaches and Advisors who will in turn communicate with their athletes and 
participants on schedule changes. 
 
Once again if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the Main Office and thank you for your 
understanding and cooperation. 
 
Mr. Heinz 
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